REPORT OF UNAUTHORIZED PRACTICE OF LAW CC MMITTEE BY SCOTT A. WILLIAMS, CHAIRMAN

In the year 2006, the Unauthorized Practice Committee was 1 of convened due to no complaints or concerns being issued to the Committee.

Previously, we had contacted people who we had believed, upon it formation received, were engaging in the practice of law and not authorized or licensed to do so.

The statewide committee has been active in pursuing paralegals who have been working with illegal immigrants in the area of immigration law.

The purpose of the Unauthorized Practice Committee is to oversee any complaints and intervene in situations where it is believed that persons not licensed to do so are acting as attorneys or performing legal services.

Please direct any complaints to the committee either through the undersigned or through Jessica Engel, Executive Director.

Respectfully Submitted,

Scott A. Williams, Chair nan of the Unauthorized

un solillem

Practice Committee